From: Tony Rizzo <tonyrizzo44@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 6:30 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Daniel Sobczak <daniel.sobczak@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: 1218 Duval Street Objection to Variance Application

I, Anthony Rizzo 508 Louisa Street Apt 2 Key West Fl. 33040 do hereby object to the above variance
Application. | have read the letters submitted by Peter Wagner and object for the same reasons.
Sincerely

Anthony Rizzo
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